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In case of questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our technical support. 

Technical Support E-mail: TechSupportUS@HARTING.com 

Technical Support Phone Number: 866-278-0306 (Select option 3 for technical support) 

 

 

Details of the Product Changes 

 

1. Concerned Part Numbers 

09628241520 09628160521 09628100423 09628060442 

09628241421 09628160421 09628100422 09628061291 

09628240521 09628101521 09628061541 09628100232 

09628240421 09628101421 09628061441 09628161270 

09628161520 09628100523 09628060543 09628240270 

09628161420 09628100522 09628060542  

2. Description of Changes/News 

The standard for PG threads, DIN 46320, has been withdrawn in the year 1999. It has been 

replaced by the international standard for metric threads, IEC 62444. To apply this change, we 

will discontinue all parts with PG thread in the Han EMC range and recommend using metric 

threads. To replace a PG thread by a metric thread, the following diagram can be used: 
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3. Possible Replacement Products 
 

 
 

4. Scheduled Date of Implementation 

1. Last order: 03/31/2023 

2. Last delivery: 08/07/2023 
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